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The Commission began seeking public comments in July to inform potential revisions to

COPPA. The agency explained that it is reviewing COPPA in light of changes in technology

since the regulations were last updated in 2013. The Commission is requesting comments on

several issues, including:

How COPPA has impacted the availability of child-directed online services.

Factors that can be used to determine whether an online service is child directed.

Strategies to encourage general audience platforms to identify and police content

directed to children uploaded by third parties.

Since its initial request, the Commission has received over 1,400 comments regarding potential

COPPA updates.
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https://www.akingump.com/en/insights/blogs/ag-data-dive?bc=1012828
https://www.akingump.com/en/insights/blogs/ag-data-dive?bc=1012827
https://www.akingump.com/en/experience/practices/cybersecurity-privacy-and-data-protection/ag-data-dive/ftc-seeks-comments-regarding-potential-updates-to-coppa.html
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